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To Whom it May concern
 

AS a law abiding, peaceable, medical professional and long time resident of
South Hobart, I would like to express my deepest concern at the anti protest
laws proposed and re drafted by the Liberal Party.
 

Both myself and my family have attended protests in the past and at all times
peacefully. We are neither extremists or terrorists but law abiding citizens who
thought they lived in a democracy. I  understand that this law was determined
unconstitutional by the High Court so why are we even still considering it.
 

In a climate and biodiversity crisis it is essential that citizens have a right to
peaceful protest, that we know can be a powerful driver for change. 
 

I am appealing to the legislature to reject this bill outright.
 

your sincerely and concerned
 

Kim Miller
 




